City of Pompano Beach Mr. Greg Harrison, City Manager Pompano Beach, FL 33060 100 West Atlantic Blvd.

P.002/002

SENT VIA US MAIL and FACSIMILE TO 954-786-4504

Dear Mr. Harrison:

meeting for the City of Pompano Beach Bargaining Unit on November 22, 2017. This letter is to advise you that the Federation of Public Employees held a ratification

accept the Collective Bargaining Agreement between the Federation and the City of Pompano Beach. Please be advised that the majority of bargaining unit employees in attendance voted to

If you need any additional information; please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

**Business Representative** Jack Marziliano

JM:yf

Received

렸	Ed Beecher, Human Re	Ed Beecher, Human Resources Director From: Jack Marziliano, Business Representative	Jack Marziliano, Bus	iness Representativ
Fauc	954-786-5553	Pages	Pages: 2 (including cover page)	age)
Phone:		Date:	November 27, 2017	
Re				
□ Urgent	mt ☐ For Review	☐ Please Comment ☐ Please Reply	□ Mease Reply	□ Please Recycle
• Com	• Comments: ]			

Received

Human Resources

## **Eddie Beecher**

From: Frankie Chevere

Sent: Tuesday, November 28, 2017 6:04 AM

**To:** Everyone (City Wide)

Cc: Jack Marziliano (jack.marziliano@federationmembers.org); Alan Eichenbaum

(aeichenbaum@bellsouth.net); 'Paul Reider'

**Subject:** Ratification Voting Results: 11.22.17

The FOPE Membership wants to thank the City of Pompano Beach negotiation Team: Ed Beecher, Paul Reider, Tracy Lyons, Bobby Bush, Vincent Marchione, Suzette Sibble, Joan Bryan and Goldie Kintchen for their participation with the CBA process. The professional ability to provide a superb benefit package while maintaining financial stability to the City is well noted and truly appreciated by our employees. The results of the Collective Bargaining Agreement demonstrates the gratitude of our current Administration and the encouragement needed for our employees to "DO GOOD".

Below you will find the actual voting results pertaining to the Collective Bargaining Agreement for the period of 10.01.17 thru 09.30.20.

**TOTAL VOTERS: 205** 

TOTAL VOTE- ACCEPT: 200

**TOTAL VOTE- DECLINE: 4** 

Challenged Votes: 1

Thank you,

Frankie Chévere C.M.H.S. City of Pompano Beach, Fl. O: 954.786.5501 E: frankie.chevere@copbfl.com

W: pompanobeachfl.gov

